An Bord Pleanala,
64 Marlborough Street,
Dublin

D01 V902 23" April 2019

Re : Opera Site Development at Bank Place, Patrick Street, Rutland Street, Michael Street
and Elien Street Limerick — Application by Limerick City and County Council to An Bord
Pleanala in accordance with Section 175 of the Planning and Development Act 2000

Dear Sir/Madam,

| write on behalf of the International Rugby Experience in support of the objective of this
proposal which is to regenerate the city centre.

This project will increase footfall and activity in the city centre and is a much needed
investment in an area of the city which has been dilapidated for far too long.

The International Rugby Experience supports the principle of regeneration of the Opera Site
and looks forward to its advancement as early as possible.

Yours faithfully,
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Paul Foley

Company Secretary
International Rugby Experience
¢/o No 11 The Crescent

Limerick



